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Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted  
Submitted on Thursday, August 23, 2018 - 10:25 am  
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Public Works 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
 Name of Individual: Giovanni Puzzo 
 
 Name of Organization:  
 
 Contact Number:  
 
 Email Address:  
 
 Mailing Address: 
  
 
 Reason(s) for delegation request: 
 I was never notified, nor were my neighbors that they would be 
 taking away our on street parking and installing bike lanes. We 
 were never given a chance to have a say or provide any input. I 
 have been told there was a letter sent out to the residents.  
 
 However, no one can tell us how this letter was distributed and 
 to whom it was distributed. 
 
 I am asking the city to reconsider their decision to take away 
 the on street parking on the west side of Bay Street north 
 between Barton Street and Stuart. They removed the on street 
 parking to put 2 sets of bike lanes and said the street is not 
 wide enough to have the bike lanes and parking work together. 
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 They removed all the parking without providing any designated 
 parking. All the other street blocks along Bay Street have at 
 least one lane of parking. My street is the only one that does 
 not. 
 
 I was told that some of the residents will be getting their 
 parking ramp put in for free and going to the committee of 
 adjustments waived. Back in the 1990’s I paid for these 
 services to have one parking spot installed on the front of my 
 property. 
 
 There are several Issues with maintenance work being done at  
 my property. Also, I am not being able to stop out front and pick 
 up or drop off passengers or deliveries. 
 
 Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
 Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No  
 


